
UPDATE  
March 28th 2020 

As we continue to monitor the ongoing Covid19 crisis,  The 
Administration of The Seasons has decided to further alter Dining 
and Activities in our community.  These preventative measures are 
being enacted in order to protect the health and well being of our 
Residents and Staff. 

At this time no one in our community has shown any symptoms. 

Beginning Sunday March 29th, 2020 

*Residents on The Seasons side of our community will be served 
meals in their apartments and no group activities will be scheduled 
at this time.  

*Grandview Gardens residents will be served meals at alternate 
times to insure extra distance between individuals.  Some activities 
will occur on a modified schedule for our memory care residents. 

Thank you for your continued support.  We will continue to provide 
updates as they become available.


